Megan Eghert

From: Megan Egbert

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 2.40 PM

To: wrsweeney@tcors.com

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: FW: 24SITET0 - Horizon View Fire Marshal Comment Response
Good Afternoon,

Please see below from the Fire Marshal’s Office.

Thanks,
Megan

From: John Meigel <jmeigel@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 2:34 PM

To: Megan Eghert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Subject: RE: 24SITEL0 - Horizon View Fire Marshal Comment Response

The fire Marshals office has no further comments with the corrections made as of this date for the site plan.

John Meigel




